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High Tension
Excessive tension within the belt circuit should be avoided to maintain optimum running conditions. 
The following are known causes of high tension in Ladder-Track™ ladder belt applications:

• Belt damage preventing full articulation or side-flex

• Insufficient wear strip placement

• Seized or restricted bearing movement

• Excessive friction between belt and wear strip

• Excessive product loading


